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Jason Smalley

From: Daniel Smith
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 8:17 AM
To: Mary Holden; Sabine Scholz; Jason Smalley
Subject: FW: 839 Inlet variance

FYI 
 
 
Dan 
 
Daniel James Smith, AICP 
Director of Community Affairs 
City of Marco Island’ 
(239) 389-5021 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Charles <rfc03@msn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 6:41 PM 
To: Daniel Smith <dsmith@cityofmarcoisland.com> 
Subject: 839 Inlet variance 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Hi, in looking at the variance request I am assuming that they are proposing a side load garage to mitigate the effects of 
a taller RV  garage door. It would also make sense for the side load garage to be on the North side and the RV garage 
towards the east as the tall hedge would make it practically invisible to the rest of us! I have no issue with it if it is a side 
load garage. 
 
Thanks! Bob Charles 
880 Inlet Dr 
"Please be advised that Florida’s Sunshine Law is applicable to any gathering or communication, whether formal or 
casual, of two or more members of the same City Board or Committee, to discuss some matter on which foreseeable 
action will be taken by the City Board or Committee." 
 


